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PROBUS CLUB OF HUNTERS HILL AND DISTRICT 

 

Newsletters 
 

PURPOSE:   
To provide clarity on numbers of Active Retirees magazines and use of colour for the Club’s 
monthly newsletters. 
 
 

ACTIONS:   
In early 2019, as part of the budget process, the Committee looked at all newsletters and 
costs and resolved: 
 

To ask PSPL to reduce the number (and therefore cost) of Active Retirees magazines to 25, 
noting that the pick-up rate by members was low leading to considerable waste 
 
To ask the newsletter editor for a quote from the printer on colour versus black and white.  
The printer continues to provide newsletter in colour at no additional cost to the Club. 
 
A majority of members receive their newsletter by email. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date of Management Committee confirmation of policy:  4 February 2019 

Who to action:         Newsletter Editor 
 


